
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Delaware County Regional Sewer District 

50 Channing Street 

Delaware, Ohio 43015 

Statements of Qualifications from qualified design-build firms for the DELAWARE COUNTY, OHIO REGIONAL 

SEWER DISTRICT TRANSFER AND RECYCLING CENTER DESIGN-BUILD-FINANCE-OPERATE 

PROJECT will be received by the County of Delaware, Ohio at the Regional Sewer District Office, 50 Channing 

Street, Delaware, Ohio 43015, until 1:30PM local time March 11, 2019.  

Delaware County (“County”) requests Statements of Qualifications from solid waste operators that are qualified and 

experienced to design, build, finance, and operate a new Delaware County Transfer and Recycling Center (“TRC”).  

The TRC will provide for the transferring of municipal solid waste, recyclables, and other materials to support the 

County residents, businesses, and institutions in their efforts to manage their waste along with some out of county 

solid waste and recyclables.  In addition, the TRC will support the efforts of the Delaware, Knox, Marion, and Morrow 

(DKMM) Solid Waste District to achieve the recycling and diversion goals as established in the Ohio Environmental 

Protection Agency approved DKMM solid waste plan.      

The existing facility is located at 888 US Highway 42 N, Delaware, Ohio 43015. The new TRC will be located at 

1020 US Highway 42 N, Delaware, Ohio 43015.  

This project includes a long-term contract for the operation of the TRC.  The operating contract will provide for 

maintenance of the facility and cost of service for the County. 

After evaluating the responses to this RFQ, the County will select a short list of candidates that it considers to be the 

most qualified, per the RFQ.  The short-listed firms shall be sent a Request for Proposal (“RFP”) for this project 

The complete REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS may be obtained at: 

The County’s web page, https://co.delaware.oh.us/media-room/bids/ under the heading “Public Notices and Bids”  

The Sewer District’s web page, https://regionalsewer.co.delaware.oh.us/rfp/ “Request for Proposal” 

The Board of County Commissioners reserves the right to take any action affecting the RFQ that would be in the 

best interests of the County and/or conduct investigations with respect to the qualifications and experience of each 

Respondent.  
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